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“Through his artistic creativity man appears more than ever in the image of God.”
~Pope John Paul II

Thank you to our grade 4-8 students who showcased their many talents for the school
during the Talent Show. I appreciate the courage that it took for our participants to perform in
front of all of their peers. A special thanks to Mrs. Campbell and Student Council for organizing
and hosting this event. A shout out as well to our Fine Arts Night and Spring Concert
participants. It was wonderful to have the hallways of the elementary school building
showcasing the art portfolios of our students. Thank you to Mrs. Peach for the guidance you
have given our artists this school year. Finally, thank you to Mrs. Thamert and the band
students, Miss Kristen and the KC Dance and Fitness dancers, Mrs. Boschert and the chorus
and recorder students for memorable performances yesterday evening. We are blessed to have
all of these opportunities for our students to shine outside of the classroom.

Grace and peace,
Mrs. Marianne Kozlowski

Additional Information:
Staffing Update
Ms. Kamryn Rittmeyer has informed us that she will not be returning as an aftercare teacher for
the 2024/25 school year. Ms. Kamryn has taken a full time position aligned with her career and
we wish her well. If you know of anyone who would be interested in this after-school position,
please email Mrs. Kozlowski or visit www.archbalt.org to apply.

May 23: Grade 8 to Hershey Park

May 24: Early dismissal at noon for students and faculty. There is no aftercare. All students can
participate in the final SSS Spirit Wear Day of the school year. Students can wear SSS spirit
wear shirts or any SSS shirts received this school year (Jesus shirt from Catholic Schools Week
or Field Day shirt) with their SSS PE shorts.

May 27: School closed due to Memorial Day

May 28: Grade 8 Mass and Awards Assembly at 9:00 am in the church

May 29: Last day of school for grade 8. With this, we will host the Class of 2024 Car Parade
beginning at 2:30 pm. The school parking lot will close to all cars beginning at 2:30 pm and will
not reopen until 3:10 pm. A detailed communication will be shared this weekend with additional

http://www.archbalt.org


information that we encourage you to share with the individuals that pick up your child from
school on May 29.

May 30: Due to the success of the Glow Run, we have earned a pizza party for the entire
school. The pizza party (cheese pizza from Dominick’s) will take place for students during their
normal lunch time. If your child would like additional food and/or snacks with their lunch, please
pack them. There is NO hot dog lunch on this day. Grade 8 students, as well as prek3 students,
will celebrate on a different day.

May 31: Last day of school and closing prayers service for prek4 students

June 3: Grade 8 graduation Mass at St. Stephen Church. This is a ticketed event, but will be
livestreamed

June 5: Kindergarten end of year prayer service at 11:00 am in the church; Early dismissal for
students at noon. There is no aftercare today.

June 6: Last day of school for the 2023/2024 school year with dismissal at noon. There is no
aftercare today.


